
21st Annual Spring Banquet
Chippewa Watershed Conservancy

Banquet Reservation   ________________
   $50/person
   ($55 at door)
50/50 Raffle Tickets     ________________
   1 Ticket @ $10
   3 Tickets @ $20
Motorless Motion Gift
 Certificate Raffle        _________________
   1 ticket @ $10
   3 tickets @ $25            
Banquet Sponsor       _________________
   $200
Reserved Table           _________________
  (8 dinners plus acknowledgement 
  @ $450)
Amount enclosed:  $________________

Reservation Name ____________________________________________

Street Address________________________________________________

City_____________________________________State_____Zip__________

Phone ____________________Email_ _____________________________

	 Check Enclosed	 Bill My Card 	 Visa 	 Mastercard

Card Number_ ____________________________ Exp.______CVV#_ ____

Name on Card ________________________________________________

Make Check To:	 Chippewa Watershed Conservancy
Mail Check To:	 PO Box 896
	 Mt. Pleasant, MI 48804-0896

2016 SPRING BANQUET RESERVATION FORM

Featuring:

Silent Auction & Social Hour, 5:30 pm
	 Including Baskets by the CWC Board

Deluxe Dinner Buffet, 6:30 pm
	 Prime Rib and Champagne Chicken

Music by Charlie Walmsley
50/50 Raffle
$400 Motorless Motion Raffle
Live Auction

Thursday, April 28, 2016

1559 S. Chippewa Road
Mt. Pleasant, MI  48858

KEYNOTE SPEAKER
Jane Keon

$50 ADVANCED REGISTRATION, 
$55 AT THE DOOR

Jane Keon comes from a family with long ties to the Chippewa River Watershed. Her family settled in Gratiot County in 
1854. She received her BA and MA from Michigan State University and taught English from 1978-2004. Ms. Keon has been a 
member of the Pine River Super Fund Citizens Task Force since its formation in 1997. Four years later, she became the Chair 
of the group, a position she held for the next 12 years. She is currently the Secretary. The Pine River Superfund Citizens 
Task Force is a group of volunteer overseers of sites contaminated with chemicals and radioactive waste in the St. Louis 
area.  The Environmental Protection Agency is working with the city to clean up a failed Superfund site that is leaking into 
the Pine River.  Ms. Keon has been the recipient of many awards, including the Alma College Community Service Award 
and the Spirit of St. Louis Award in 2011. In 2014, she was one of seven women recognized by the Chippewa Watershed 
Conservancy for their significant contributions to the watershed. She is the author of a new book, Tombstone Town, about 
her experiences as a member of the task force.

CWC is a qualified 501(c)(3) organization.  Federal Tax ID 38-3181796, MICT # 1818676, Raffle License # R35601

Advanced reservations preferred


